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President of FFWPU Benin together with some of the staff at the Headquarters went to Ouéme on March
14, 2018, to visit members and leaders and hold a meeting. During this meeting, president of FFWPU
Benin gave a report on his recent trips to Senegal and Korea.

He also gave a presentation on the 2018 action plan and urged the members to work hard to offer the
Beninese nation to our Heavenly Parent.

We also had a blessing workshop for the new blessing candidates which was led by the head of the
blessed family department, Mr. TCHABOSSOU Alexis.



